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V8.1 Final AKA Criteria for approving Kyudo students to attend International seminars and Shinsa

It is the duty of each State Kyudo Association President to approve a member to attend an overseas Kyudo seminar and shinsa. To assist them to assess the student is of a suitable standard to represent Australian Kyudo at such event it is deeme3d necessary for an internal assessment to be carried out before approval is given by the President of the State Kyudo Association before it is signed approved by the National President/Secretary before submitting to the IKYF or other authority conducting the event.

A “mock” shinsa should be held at the dojo with the correct set-up as per for the shinsa held at the IKYF in Japan. If the student can perform the shinsa taihai etc in full and is judged able to perform adequately they may be approved by the State President (or suitable senior exponent tasked with this job). The “mock” grading should enable the student to fully understand the performance requirement before attempting any shinsa and there is no limit to how many times they may attempt the “mock” shinsa to gain the approval.

The IKYF senior Sensei will judge the AKA on each performance of students attempting the shinsa so it is important that we make sure our students are fully ready to showcase their performance before such approval and reflect positively on the progress of Kyudo training in Australia.

The attached document:

· Shinsa Unified Criteria

Should be referred to in this process. This procedure is mainly for those members attempting their first Shodan shinsa only. It is expected that members going for a more senior shinsa will be aware of the requirements after successfully reaching Shodan.
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